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Duluth Parks and Recreation announces ribbon cutting for playground addition at Washington
Center

 

Tuesday, June 25 | 1:00 PM | Washington Center playground | 310 N First Avenue W, Duluth, MN
55802

 

 

[DULUTH, MN] Duluth Parks and Recreation, along with their partners at Duluth Public Schools Early
Childhood Family Education, Duluth Library Foundation, and Essentia Health will hold a ribbon cutting
to celebrate the new addition of playground equipment at Washington Center on Tuesday, June 25,
2024 at 1:00 PM.

Playground equipment was funded by Duluth Public Schools Early Childhood Family Education (ECFE),
Duluth Library Foundation and Every Child Ready Duluth, Essentia Health, and an anonymous donor.
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